
Military and DoD ID Card Holders: 
 
Military and DoD ID Card holders will be allowed access to the base prior to 0630 on 
both days of the open house. After 0630, the west side of the base will be closed to 
vehicle traffic unless you have an air show pass. If you require a pass because you are 
volunteering or have mission requirements, notify your unit Luke Days POC and they 
can get this to you.  
 
The east side (BX/Commissary/Housing) will be open for normal business. Traffic going 
to the east side must use Kachina Gate and be prepared to show your military ID to the 
police officers to be allowed access. All road closures will be in place by 0630. 
 
 

 
 
 
Traffic Around the Base: 
Glendale Ave will be closed just east of Litchfield Road. Litchfield Road will be closed 
just south of Glendale Ave and just south of Lightning Gate. Litchfield Road will be 
closed from Luke AFB to Peoria Ave. Litchfield Road will be closed from Camelback 
Road to Luke AFB, with the exception of traffic parking in lot “A”; no thru traffic will be 
allowed. Northern Ave will be completely closed between Reems Road and Dysart 



Road. Handicap placard and plate holders can only access the base from the north at 
Litchfield Road and Olive Ave.  
 
Other Security Considerations:  
All spectators coming to the show will have to pass through a security check point prior 
to entering the base.  
 
Please take note of the tabs on the Luke Days website that provide a list of prohibited 
items and items suggested to bring. All personnel entering the base are subject to 
search by security forces personnel.  
 


